
Delegation: Kristan Vanden Hoek and Kyle Duvall, re Agenda Item# 7.2.1 - Official 
Community Plan and Zoning Amendment Application No. PL2018-043 - 1723 
Cedar Road, Electoral Area ‘A’ - OCP Amendment Bylaw No. 1620.04, 2018 – 
Introduction; Amendment Bylaw No. 500.419, 2018 – Introduction  

 
Summary: We are the direct adjacent neighbors to the proposed water treatment plant in 

Cedar BC. 

We have attended the available North Cedar Improvement District meetings 
however our concerns regarding this development are not being addressed. 

  
This development will affect our families financially, mentally, and in health. 

 
Action Requested:  We are requesting to meet with the Regional District of Nanaimo Board, to 

voice our concerns so they can hear our position, prior to any rezoning of land. 


